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Dear Parents, 
 

KS2 SATs: 

From Monday 8th to Thursday 11th May, Year 6 will be sitting the KS2 

SATs in Reading, SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar) and 

Maths. They have all worked incredibly hard this year preparing for the 

tests and have been very well supported by the staff. We wish them the 

best for when they sit the tests and show what they have learned. We 

will be speaking to the rest of the school in assembly next week about 

the need to support and encourage our Year 6 children during SATs 

week. 
 

Food Waste: 

Last term we had an assembly on recycling and Year 5 visited the local 

recycling plant.  On Wednesday of this week, Sharon who works with 

Veolia, came to school to encourage Friars to use the food waste col-

lection service.  This is now up and running and all the waste from the 

mid-morning fruit snack, food preparation waste and lunch time 

‘scrapings’ are now stored and collected by Veolia.   
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New items in red 

Monday 1st May—Bank holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May—Y5 to Science 

Museum; writing and film making 

workshops for Y3 and 4 

Wednesday 3rd May—Y4 to 

Horniman museum 

Monday 8th—Thursday 11th 

May KS2 SATs 

Tuesday 16th May—Y5 to Into 

University 

Wednesday 17th May—Y6 to 

London City Mission 

Thursday 18th May—Y5 to Lon-

don City Mission  

Monday 22nd May—first aid 

training for Year 6 pm 

Tuesday 23rd May—class photos 

being taken 

Wednesday 24th May—YN and 

YR to Shrek adventure 

Thursday 25th May—Y5/6 to 

STEM exhibition at Queen Elizabeth 

Olympic Park 

Friday 26th May—Y1 to Dance 

competition at Olympic Park 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June—half term break 

Monday 5th June—summer 2 

start; Y5/6 to Wick Court 

Monday June 19th—Y3 and 4 to 

Literary film festival @ BFI 

Thought for the week on Caring for the  

environment: 

“Intelligence is the ability of a species to live in 

harmony with the environment” 

 

Children’s learning at  

Friars:  

 

In Year 4, the children drew 

self portraits in the style of 

Picasso. Mekere used a mir-

ror to observe herself and 

looked at examples of his 

work to help her. She used 

oil pastels to create the im-

age. 



       Assembly theme / value this week: 

                                                                        CompassionCompassionCompassionCompassion    

        

    

 

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 5 99.2% 

2nd 6 99.0% 

3rd 2 & 4 98.1% 

4th R 97.1% 

5th 3 93.0% 

6th 1 91.1% 

7th  - - 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 6 97.1% 

2nd 4 95.9% 

3rd 5 95.3% 

4th 2 94.8% 

5th R 93.0% 

6th  3 91.5% 

7th  1 88.1% 

 

 EYFS/KS1 

Year Reception 

Eliab Yohanes 

for great contributions to class discussions . 

 Well Done! 

 KS2 

Year Three 

Mary-Lou Bowman 

for always listening to instruction and know-
ing what to do when she gets to her table. 

 Well Done! 


